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18/03/2023 

MR Mark Stamopoulos 
292 Condamine ST 
Manly Vale NSW 2099 

RE: DA2022/2081 -292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100 

I fully support this DA Application. 
All the relevant reports have been prepared in consultation with council. 
The community is in need of such a facility to service their needs as well as those of the 
sporting bodies that play within district park and beyond. 
Warringah Golf club has worked closely with council and always been open to include 
participating sports groups in all discussions and plans for the future success of this community 
club. 
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